CLASS OF 1976 - OFFICERS’ MEETING
October 15, 2016

Meeting during Alumnae Leadership Council.
Attending: Linda Ury Greenberg, Ellen Boates Clark, Louise Dunbar; Fayre Crossley by phone

Welcome to Fayre who is replacing Zoe as Vice-President.

Linda reviewed goals for this reunion cycle.

We hope to send out an all class newsletter by mail during this winter holiday season.

We continue to work on mini-reunions. Will try to do one larger one in each of the four years
leading up to the main reunion. Important to get the word out that the College considers any
gathering of three or more classmates to be a (mini) mini-reunion. It includes being together at
regional club events. These should all be reported to Fayre and the College.

Louise needs to recruit additional people to help with phone calling for monetary donations to
the College. We need to find ways to increase both the dollar amount and the participation
numbers for the class.

We should share communications with each other.

Keep in mind we will also need to generate interest in volunteers for the next reunion.



